Federal Building
701 Camino del Rio
Durango, Colorado 851301

August 14, 1978

Supron Energy Corporation
P. 0. Box 808
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Gentlenmen:

By Sundry Notice dated August 7, 1978 you advised this office that
you would not drill Well No. 1 Jicarilla "0%, located in the SW/4
SW/4 sec. 10, T. 22 N,, R. 3 W., NMPM, Sancoval County, New Mexico,
on Jicarilla Contract No. 417. Application for Permit to Drill this
well was approved May 25, 1978,

Drilling has not commenced on this well and no construction on well
pad or access road was done.

Approval of your Application for Permit to Drill is rescinded this
date and your application is returned herewith. If at some later

date you decide to drill this well, it will be necessary to file a
new application.

Sincerely yours,

(Orig. Sgd.) C. A. BARRICK

Carl A. Barrick
Acting District Engineer

Enclosures

ce: NMOCC, Actec/
BIA Dulce
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